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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Yolo Federal Credit Union Donates Matching Funds up to $5,000 for Big Day of Giving 
 

 
Yolo County, CA: Yolo Federal Credit Union announced that they will be matching up to $5,000 in 
donations to the Winters Healthcare Foundation for the Big Day of Giving. Winters Healthcare 
Foundation is a grassroots organization created in 2000 by a group of citizens who wanted to improve 
the health of all persons in the community. Winters Healthcare has become the primary healthcare 
provider for many community members and is committed to expanding services and accessibility. “One 
of our core values at Yolo Federal Credit Union is being committed to the prosperity of our community,” 
said Jenee Rawlings, Yolo Federal President/CEO. “We want to see Yolo County thrive. Donating to 
Winters Healthcare is a way for us to put our words into action.”  

Winters Healthcare is raising funds to bridge the $111,400 funding gap for an on-site Standby 
Emergency Generator to ensure power outages don’t disrupt their ability to provide healthcare services 
for the community. “We know Winters Healthcare needs another generator for their health center to 
ensure service continuity during times of failed power, most notably during fire season and extreme 
weather,” said Kelley Jacobsen, Yolo Federal VP-Marketing and Operations. “These critical resources are 
essential for them to continue serving the community without interruption.”  

“Big Day of Giving provides us with more than just funding. It provides us with the opportunity to better 
serve our community with services that are integral to the health and well-being of those who would 
otherwise not have access to quality care,” said Lilly Steward, Winters Healthcare Marketing 
communications Coordinator/HR Generalist. “The funding we receive on this day allows us to invest in 
the health journeys of our neighbors for generations to come.” 

Yolo Federal Credit Union has been serving the local communities since 1954. Membership is available 
to anyone that lives, works, worships, or attends school in Yolo County. Yolo FCU is federally insured by 
the NCUA. To learn more about Yolo Federal Credit Union, visit www.yolofcu.org or call (530) 668-2700. 
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